
May 

Upcoming Events: 
 

May 3rd – 7th —Teacher 

Appreciation Week 

 

May 9th – Mother’s Day 

 

May 28th— Monthly folders go 

home 

 

May 31st — CLOSED FOR 

MEMORIAL DAY 

 

PreK2 Graduation is coming!!  

More info to come. 

June 11th 

 

 

 

We are still collecting Pop Tabs for The 

Ronald McDonald House.  If you have been 

collecting them over Quarantine we would 

love to have them!  Thank you!!  

  

 

 Chesterbrook Academy Families, 
  

 Thank you all for helping our school celebrate Earth Day. 

Together, students at our school released over 3,000 ladybugs 

and our PreK2 class had a planting party.   Celebrating Earth 

Day provided our teachers with many opportunities to relate 

Science, Math and Literacy concepts to everyday life. As we move 

into May, we are getting our classrooms ready for a summer of 

additional enrichment. We can’t wait to spend summer with you and 

your children! 

 We love our teachers!  We have great activities to celebrate 

them the week of May 3rd! We look forward to showering our 

wonderful teachers and showing them how much we appreciate 

them! 

Our students have been working hard on songs, artwork, and 

selected readings to share with you. We will celebrate the 

accomplishments of our Pre-K2 students with safety as our guide. 

Pre-K2 Graduation will be June 11 and will be sending more 

information home shortly for our virtual/drive-by event.   

In today’s connected world, many families turn to online 
reviews to learn more about the reputation of schools. Just a 
reminder that you can find our school on Facebook, Google, Yelp 
and other online directories. We’d love more families like yours, so 
please consider spreading the word about our school.  

 

     Does your child have a Birthday coming up?  If so, we can 

help!  Birthday Cupcakes are a safe way to celebrate with the 

class.  Please ask us for more information!! 

 

     As always, please let us know if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

Jenn Kume – Principal – 

Jenn.Kume@chesterbrookacademy.com 

Sherry Alphin – Assistant Principal – 

Sherry.Alphin@chesterbrookacademy.com 

   Chesterbrook Academy-Fairfax  
      4401 Roger Stover Drive             Fairfax, VA                     22033 
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